
STATISTICAL REPORT FOR THE WEEK OF JUNE 27, 2021 
8:30 Worship Attendance = 80              10:30 Worship Attendance = 92 
Total Sunday Attendance = 172          
 

Financial Giving Breakdown General Fund   
Loose $1,506.00 
Sunday School $113.00 
Envelopes $3,010.00 
Total General Fund  $4,629.00 

      Weekly General Fund offering needed for budget = $6,241.85 
 

CCDR Offerings (Mortgage) 
CCDR Giving $260.00 
Total CCDR $260.00 

      Weekly CCDR offering needed for mortgage = $1,062.52 
NOTES:  Current Mortgage Debt = $665,128.65 
 Monthly Mortgage = $4,604.28  
Other Designated Giving 

Youth Fireworks $20.00 
Missions $175.00 
Gathering $125.00 
Total Other Designated Giving $320.00 

Total Weekly Offering:  
$4,629.00 + $260.00 + $320.00 = $5,209.00 

NOTES:  
    (1) The offerings listed above do not include Online Giving.   
     (2) Online Giving for May was    GF = $2,985.00    CCDR = $1,255.00 
 
 

Reminders and Upcoming Events: 
7/6: PAW Packs meeting at 6:30 pm 
7/7: Donations for Youth Fundraiser due to church café 
7/9: Youth Fundraiser during the community Fireworks  
7/10: Church Workday beginning at 8 am 
7/11: TREASURED VBS at 6:30-8 pm thru Thursday, July 15th 
7/13: GIGGLES picnic at noon 
7/18: All Church Picnic at 4 pm 
7/19: Elders meeting at 6 pm; Church Council meeting at 7 pm 
7/24: Youth All-Nighter & Sports Emporium.  Meet at 7 pm at church 
7/25: Discover, Develop & Deploy Disciples for Jesus series begins 
8/2: CEF Good News Camp begins (August 2nd – 6th) 
8/7: Riding for a Purpose – Motorcycle Ride for PAW Packs 
 
    Karate School meets every Monday and Thursday at 6:00 pm  

Newville First Church of God      
July 4, 2021   

8:30 & 10:30 am              
 

Musical Prelude - A Time of Preparing to Worship 
Invitation to Worship 
Songs of Worship            Youth Worship Team 

 “The Lion and The Lamb”    
 “I’ll Fly Away” 

A Freedom Tribute 
 “Eternal Father, Strong to Save”         #808 
 “The Land of the Free”           video 
A Prayer of Freedom  

In The Word       
     Message: “Living Life Together” 
     Text:  Ecclesiastes 4:9-12; 1 Corinthians 12:12-20  
Praising God for Our Freedom 

“God Bless the U.S.A.”           video 
Musical Postlude – A Time of Reflection 
 
We welcome everyone to our worship service today.  If this is your 
first time with us, please let us know by filling out the attendance sheet at 
the end of the pew!  We are glad you are here with us. 
 
 
Donations for the Youth fireworks fundraiser should be dropped 
off in the Café by July 7th.  Our Youth will be selling refreshments 
during the Lions Club Community Fireworks on July 9th.  There 
are sign-up sheets in the Welcome Center of all items needed.  
Thank you for your support of our Youth! 
 
A Church WORK DAY is planned for Saturday, July 10th beginning at 
8:00 a.m.  There are many jobs to be done and “many hands make 
light work”.  P lease mark  your calendar and plan to come help! 
 
The G.I.G.G.L.E.S. Ladies will be having a picnic on Tuesday, July 
13th at noon held in the church pavilion (weather permitting).  
We will be ordering Saylor’s chicken and each one can bring a 
dish to share.  Please let Peg Hoover know if you are attending by 
July 1st, so she can order the chicken!  



Promise Kidz Volunteer Schedule – Today, July 4th 
8:30 Jr Church 
Check In:  Alan Guyer; Junior Church: Katie Kane & Shay Kane 
10:30 Jr Church 
Check In: Michael Copenhaver; Pre-School:  Stacie Nickel & Barb Hoover; 
Elementary: Katie Kane & Shannon Kane 
 
NOTE:   There is no Children’s Sunday School Class during July and August 

Promise Kidz Volunteer Schedule – July 11th 
8:30 Jr Church 
Check In: Kevin & Laura Lay; Junior Church: Linda Webber & Emily Reall & 
Katelyn Lay 
10:30 Jr Church 
Check In: Deanna & Cameron Rhinehart; Pre-School: Stacie Nickel & Delaney 
Rhinehart; Elementary: Sylvia Miller & Sherry Aby 
 
 

2021 VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL 
WILL BE HERE SOON!  Invite your family, friends and neighbors to 
  

“Treasured”  
July 11-15 

6:30 – 8:00 pm 
 
where we will discover you are PRICELESS to God!  VBS is for any youth 
ages 3-Grade 5.  Each night will begin at 6:30 pm.  Register today at 
https://VBSPRO.EVENTS/P/E26EEF   or call 717-776-5223 or email 
office@tcp.church. 

 
 
Helpers are needed for all areas of VBS and here is how 
you can use your talents!   Crew Leaders are needed to lead 

a group of children from station to station.  Do you like to teach or lead a 
group of people?  Then consider being a Station Leader.  Station leaders are 
needed for Bible, Craft, Singing, Snack and Games. Do you like to help 
register children?  Volunteers are needed to help at the check in station 
each night.  Or maybe you aren't available for the week but could help with 
decorating, promoting or pre-registration?  Contact Katie Kane 
(katie@tcp.church or 717-448-9218) to sign up! 
 
 

We are requesting monetary donations to purchase pre-packaged snacks 
in bulk for Vacation Bible School.  Please give donations to Mary Beth 
Miller or you may write a check to NCGWM (Newville Church of God 
Women’s Ministry), place it in an envelope and/or note in the memo 
field that it is for VBS snacks.  Please be sure to mark that it is for VBS!  
Thank you so much for your cooperation and understanding! 
 
CEF Good News Day Camp will be held here on August 2-6, 2021.  
Good News Day Camp is for children who have completed 
kindergarten through 6th grade.  Camp meets daily from 9:30 am 
to 3:00 pm.  Cost is $20 per child for the whole week and covers 
snacks, lemonade, crafts, rewards, insurance and more.  
Registration forms with complete details can be found on the 
Welcome Center bulletin board or contact CEF at 717-243-1955.    
 
 

BEGINNING JULY 25, 2021 
 

Discover, Develop, & Deploy Disciples for Jesus! 
 

Sermon Series with messages brought to you by: 
Nick DiFrancesco – ERC Conference Director,  
Pastor Dick Reese, Pastor Andrew Griffith, Pastor Ron Dull, 
Pastor Heidi Guyer, Shawn Peale and Kathryn Griffith 
 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS!! 
 
 

The July/August 2021 Big Spring News has been posted on the bulletin board 
along with information from Big Spring Senior Center.   The Big Spring Senior 
Center continues to offer the following: 
  
Grab n Go Lunches: A hot & a frozen meal will be provided to all those 60 
and better. They will be distributed Monday, Wednesday, and Friday’s between 
12 noon – 12:30 p.m. All meals are a recommended donation of $2.00.  If you 
are 60 and better and want to request a meal (you must come to pick up) please 
call the Senior Center at 717-776-4478 two days ahead!  Meals must be reserved 
2 business days prior to pick-up.  Please see their website at 
www.bigspringseniorcenter.weebly.com for more information. 
 

HAPPY INDEPENDENCE DAY! 

 

https://vbspro.events/P/E26EEF

